"' “VAUGHAN memorandum

COMMUNICATION : C 2
V M C (SC) - MAY 27, 2020

DATE: MAY 26, 2020 ITEM # 3
TO: VMC SUB-COMMITTEE
FROM: BILL KIRU, ACTING DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

PLANNING AND GROWTH MANAGEMENT

COPY: MICHAEL MARCHETTI, DIRECTOR, FINANCIAL PLANNING AND
DEVELOPMENT FINANCE
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Purpose

To add a recommendation to align with Section 2(1)(c) of By-law 394-2002, that will
conform with the public notice requirement.

Recommendation

That the following recommendation be added:

3. That the inclusion of this matter on a Public Committee or Council agenda with
respect to amending the capital budget identified as Budget Amendment is
deemed sufficient notice pursuant to Section 2(1)(c) of By-law 394-2002.

Background

According to By-law 394-2002, sufficient notice of a budget amendment must be
provided. The additional recommendation is required to comply with the By-law and the
Municipal Act specifically Section 2(1)(c) of By-law 394-2002:

“2. Application

(1) Where the City is required to give notice under a provision of the Municipal Act, the
municipality shall provide notice in the form, manner and at the times set out in this By-
law, except where:

(c) Council has specifically directed that some other public notice is to be given, which
may be for a longer or a shorter period, or in a different form, that Council considers
adequate to give reasonable notice under the provision;”
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Respectfully submitted,

puty City Manager, Planning and Growth Management

Prepared by:
Jennifer Cappola-Logullo, Manager Development Engineering, VMC

Lisa Marie Russo, Manager Financial Planning and Analysis
Christina Bruce, Director VMC Program



